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Full-time Professor and Researcher. 
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 I hereby inform you that the research project entitled "Association of genetic polymorphisms, 

quantification of cytokines, and expression of receptors in situ with the development of preeclampsia 
in pregnant women in Sinaloa" has been authorized by the research ethics committee of the Hospital de 
la Mujer as well as by the steering and executive committee of this hospital to be carried out in our 
facilities.  
 
This in order to continue with the process of conducting said project in this unit once the corresponding 
procedures with the other participating institutions have been completed. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
      
      
      
      
  [SIGNATURE]   

  FRANCISCO BARAJAS OLIVAS, MD, OB/GYN  
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HOSPITAL DE LA MUJER 
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